
Principal   Mr Steve Morgan 
Rawson Street  ABERDARE  NSW  2325     Po Box 140  CESSNOCK  NSW  2325 

Phone:  (02) 4990 1652     Fax:  (02) 4991 1782 
Email:  cessnock-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  cessnock-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

  

 

 

Thursday, 11 April 2019 
ANZAC Day March – 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
The ANZAC Day March will be held in Cessnock on Thursday 25th April. 
Every year we participate in this National Day as a sign of recognition and 
remembrance for the sacrifices of our brave servicemen and women in the many 
theatres of war. 
 
The march will begin at 11am and will be followed by a short memorial service 
at the Cenotaph located in the War Memorial Park directly behind the Coles 
plaza. At the conclusion of the service, approximately 12pm, parents are to 
collect their children from the War Memorial Park.   
 
Students participating in the March are asked to meet Mr Clarke at the forecourt 
of the Cessnock Performing Arts Centre, dressed in neat, full school uniform, at 
11am. Please note that as this event is not held on a school day, parents will 
need to remain at the march for its duration and collect their children at its 
conclusion. 
 
Regards 
Mr. Mathew Clarke 
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